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Summer recess?


The morning after our very successful Annual Meeting, select 
members of the Provincial Team put in an early appearance at 
Bangor Masonic Hall for the first meeting of our new Order of the 
Secret Monitor season.


Eleven members were joined by nine guests to welcome the 
Province’s newest member, Brother Tristian Greenfield, a member 
of Arfon Lodge No 5585.


An excellent ceremony was delivered by the Supreme Ruler, 
Worthy Brother Paul Richards, who was assisted by Brother 
Damian Thompson, Second Visiting Deacon, who explained the 
Weapons of the Order, whilst Brother Luke Bidder, Third Visiting 
Deacon, Addressed the Candidate.


The Provincial Grand Supreme Ruler, Right Worthy Brother Tony 
Stringer, stated that it was a delight to see the Province growing 
with such an obviously good-quality candidate, especially within 24 
hours of the Annual Meeting and the start of a new Secret Monitor 
year.


He was delighted that the newest Conclave within the Province 
was continuing to flourish with promising new members.


Brother Tristian also runs Keep Fit classes at Bangor Masonic Hall 
on a Saturday, so will surely be looking to members of the 
Conclave and the Province to join him.


Words: Tony Stringer


